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TRISONICS 
EVENT 1 

The TriSonics are Lakeview District Champions! 
This weekend, in week 1 of competition season, the TriSonics come back to Allendale with a blue 

banner flying loud and proud. The students had a rough start on Friday 
to the competition, but quickly bounced back on Saturday in 
tremendous ways. This win could not have been made possible 
without our amazing students, mentors, and sponsors!	 	  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Pictured above, TriSonics 
students and mentors posing 
after our big week 1 win. 
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We had a rough start to the Lakeview District 
competition. The hopper of our robot was 
made the Thursday before competing and 
there were some bugs to be fixed. After 
lunch, our tremendous Chairman’s 
presentation team presented our amazing 
story to the judges. 

After losing our first finals match, we ended up 
coming back to win the next two matches and 
becoming the 2017 Lakeview District 
Champions! With that being said, we have a lot 
of modifications in mind for our next district 
event. From March 24 to March 25, we will be 
competing in the West Michigan District 
Competition at the Grand Valley State University 
Allendale Fieldhouse. 


Come and check us out!!!

The last match of Day 1 was the first 
time we climbed on the rope (shown to 
the left). At the end of Day 1, we ended 
in 16th place out of 40 teams 
attending.

Finishing up our qualification matches on Day 2, 
we finished with a record of 7 wins and 5 loses. 
For the elimination rounds, we got first picked by 
the 4th seeded team, Team 4327 Q-Branch, from 
Lakeview. Then, from our amazing new electronic 
scouting, we found a diamond in the rough, 
when looking for a 3rd alliance member. We 
chose to go with a team from Three Rivers, Team 
5204 Robocats. 
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Thank-You 2017 Sponsors!


